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Stacy Radford

From: Stacy Radford
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 1:36 PM
To: Stacy Radford
Subject: Noble Hill Road, Oakdale
Attachments: IWC NOD 3-30-2025.pdf

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 3:47 PM 
To: Bob Russo <brusso@claengineers.com>; Kyle Haubert (khaubert@claengineers.com) 
<khaubert@claengineers.com>; Brian.Golembiewski@ct.gov; Jana.L.Jacobson@usace.army.mil 
Subject: Noble Hill Road, Oakdale 
 
Good Afternoon: 
 
Please see attached hereto a copy of a letter regarding the decision of the Inland Wetlands Commission at the Show 
Cause Hearing which was held on March 20, 2025. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your convenience. 
 
Thank You! 
Stacy Radford 
Zoning & Wetland Officer – Dept. of Land Use & Development Town of Montville 
310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382 
Telephone:  (860) 848-6779 
 


